
 
 
 
 
 

**COMMUNITY NOTICE** 
Important Information Regarding Holiday Cards to Troops at 

Walter Reed 
 
Washington, D.C. – As we enter the holiday season, Congressman Bill Shuster would like to 
inform his constituents that Walter Reed Army Medical Center has teamed up with the Red Cross 
to assist with delivering holiday cards to soldiers recovering at the medical center. 
 
Constituents interested in sending holiday wishes to soldiers at Walter Reed are asked to 
address their cards to: 
  
A Service Member 
Holiday Mail for Heroes 
P.O. Box 5456 
Capitol Heights, MD 20791-5464 
  
More information on this joint effort can be found online at: www.redcross.org   
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